
   Knights of Columbus 

Council 13959      

Monthly Newsletter 

 

(A contributing sponsor to the Knights of Columbus Council 13959)                                                                                                                                                                       

July 2019 

 
Brothers, 
    First of all I want to thank Brother Tom Luchi for taking an active role and leading the 
way for all of us in council 13959 to see that all Knights have all clearances as 
determined by the Diocese.  As we go forward, any Knight must have these clearances 
if you expect to volunteer for anything in the future .Tom has set a time frame for all of 
us to follow to get approved and we will continue to review this in the months ahead 
until all Knights are approved. Thanks again Tom. 
   Our Parish collection for the Bishops project was $1538.43. This was not a bad total 
remembering that we only had 3 Masses to collect, whereas last year we had 5.This 
brings our total collected for the year to $4171.00.  All that is needed to reach our goal 
of $7023.00 is an additional $2892.00.  What makes this somewhat difficult is that there 
are only 4 more collections scheduled. If there is anyone in Council who might have a 
connection at a store, business, etc. that would allow the Knights to collect for a very 
worthy cause, please forward the information to Carl Schonhardt at 
carl.schonhardt@verizon.net . We are close if we can find 1or2 collections to add.  
   As I mentioned last Monday, there are many worthwhile causes that we support 
regularly. Seminarians, sacristy needs, Special Olympics, Brother Carl Dozzi's efforts 
this past month, to name a few and in order to be able to do these things, we do have to 
raise money.  As some of you might remember, we had a very successful gift card 
promotion around Christmas time 2 years ago ,and I would like to do it again. It is an 
easy item to promote, requires very little manpower, and all that is needed is for any 
Member to donate a gift card that they might not need or use.  You can also make a 
cash donation and we will go into greater detail about the promotion at our September 
meeting. 
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   Keep in mind a few dates........ 
   Parish Festival Monday August 12 thru Saturday August 17 
   Knight at the races Saturday November 23 
   Council 13959 Christmas party Monday December 9th 
   Will set the gift card promotion dates at Sept meeting 
 
 

 
MEETING SCHEDULE 

 
   There will be no social meeting in July, and no meetings in August, because of the 
Festival. Our next Business meeting will be on Monday, September 9th in Council 
chambers at 7;30 with Rosary at 7;15 
 
 
       
 

 
JULY BIRTHDAYS                                          

July 2 – Chris Haver                              
July 3 – Leo Zoeller 
July 7 – Mike Gill 
July 7 – Dave Kotchey 
July 8 – Jay Kerr 
July 17 – Tim McDonald 
July 25 – Bob Lawlor 
July 26 – Dan Lapinski 
July 26 – Art Noble 
July 30 – Larry Wargo 
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
  
 


